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Catherine O'Keeffe 

From: Ian Marnane 

Sent: 24 April 2007 0854 
To: Gilbert Power 

cc: Catherine O'Keeffe 

Subject: RE: W231-01 Proposed Fingal Landfill Article 14 Request dated 23rd. March 2007 

Gilbert, 

Thanks for the notification, that date is acceptable. 

Regards, 

tan 

-. ,.. -. , 

From: Gilbert Power [mailto:Gilbert.Power@fingalcoco.ie] 
Sent: 20 April 2007 16:44 
To: Ian Marnane 
Subject: W231-01 Proposed Fingal Landfill Article 14 Request dated 23rd. March 2007 

Dr. Marnane 
Because of the volume and detail of data requested in the above I am requesting an extension of time to allow 
us to reply in full. I am proposing close of business Friday the 1 lth May 2007. I would be obliged if you would 
advise if this is OK. 
Regards, 
Gilbert Power 
Director of Services (Environment) 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the 
addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be 
taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, please 
notify the sender or ithelpdesk@fingaIcoco.ie. Internet communications cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free 
as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete. Therefore, we do not accept 
responsibility for any errors or omissions that are present in this message, or ;any attachment, that have arisen as a result 
of e-mail transmission. This message has been swept by Anti-Virus software. 
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